
 

                        

 

 
 
 
 

   DIARY DATES 2024 

DECEMBER  

Tues 3 Class 3/4 Christmas Performance, Village 
Hall, 9.30 and 5.30pm 

Wed 4-Fri 6 Class 4 Residential to Norfolk Lakes 

Fri 6 FOWS Christmas Fayre (after school) 

Mon 9 – Fri 12 RE Week 

Weds 11 Class 1 Performance 9.15am, School Hall 

Thurs 12 Class 2 Performance 9.30am, Village Hall 

Mon 16 KS2 Christmas Party 

Tues 17 Xmas outfit non-uniform day/Santa Run 

Weds 18 KS1 Christmas Party  

Weds 18  Christmas Lunch Menu 

Fri 20 Christingle at Wreningham Church 
1.30pm (Yr5/6 Parents invited) 

Fri 20 FOWS Christmas Disco 5.30 – 8.00pm 

Fri 20 Last Day of Term 

Mon 23 Dec -
Mon 6 Jan 

Christmas holiday 

JANUARY  

Tues 7 Back to school 

Weds 8 Yr1/2 Dance Festival at Framlington Earl 
High 

Thurs 16 School Council Bring and Buy Sale 

FEBRUARY  

Weds 5 Garlic Theatre visiting school 

Mon 10 – Fri 14 Kindness Week 

March  

Sat 1 FOWS Tidy Up day 

Fri 7 Yr3/4 Girls Football County Finals 

Fri 21 FOWS International Colour Day 

Weds 26-Fri 28 Class 3 Residential to How Hill 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 Parents – please could we suggest children have 
some spare labelled uniform in their bags.  They get 
very wet and muddy this time of year during outside 

play play and we always run out of supplies.   Also, if your child comes  
homhome in alternative uniform please could we ask you to wash 
and and return it as soon as possible.   

KS1 parents – please could we suggest children 

have some spare uniform in their bags.  They 

get very wet and muddy this time of year 

Thank you. 

 
 

The term is galloping by and we start December with the 

first of our Christmas performances on Tuesday 3rd and 

Class 4 have their residential trip to Norfolk Lakes (lets 

hope it warms up a bit for them!)  It is such a busy time of year for 

everyone but also a fun few weeks for the children, we can feel the 

excitement growing.  Information about Christmas parties etc will 

follow in due course. 

Our school hall is finished!  It has been a major 
undertaking and we need a couple of days to get 
everything back in and we hope to recommence 

school dinners in the hall by the end of next week.  We really have 
to thank the staff for juggling lessons around and particularly the 
midday lunch team for all the hard work in keeping the children fed 
during this tricky period.  Hopefully normal service will be resumed 
by the end of next week. 

FOOTBALL NEWS: Last Friday, our boys football team competed in 
the EFL U11 Cup at The NEST.  This is the toughest football 
competition for primary schools in Norfolk and our boys played 
some incredible games.  We played so well in the morning, we 
qualified for the county final in the afternoon, drawn against one 
of the favourites, Woodlands.  We took the lead in a battling game, 
with Woodlands just managing to equalise in the last two minutes, 
meaning we had to play extra time.  Unfortunately, Woodlands 
won during extra time, but it would have all been different if 
Henry's astonishing volley hadn't been finger-tipped around the 
post by the Woodlands keeper.  A huge well done to all the boys 
who showed just what fantastic team players they are. 

Well done to the School Council who raised £60 with 
their cake sale last week.  Excellent work with the 

posters and selling on the day. The School Council would also like 
to remind everyone that they are running their Bring and Buy Sale 
on 16th January.  Please do save any unwanted, good condition, 
toys, games, books– they will be collecting at the start of next term.   

Christmas Lunch for the children is on Wednesday 18th December.  
You should have received a separate email earlier today with 
menus and a letter containing the link to book.  Please note all 
Christmas lunches need to be pre-booked by next Thursday 5th 
December.  Also please note that no jacket potatoes or school 
packed lunches are offered on this day.  Children need to bring a 
home packed lunch if they are not having Christmas lunch option. 

Club News – Mr Hodge’s Friday night after school club has now 
finished for this term. Also, there will be no after school sports 
club on Tuesday 3rd December due to the Christmas performance. 

DON’T FORGET – The Christmas post box arrives on 
Monday 2nd December.  Children may post Christmas 
cards to their school friends and the elves will deliver. 

REMINDER FOR CLASS 1 – Please can Class 1 
children bring in their completed reading record 
each Wednesday ready for books to be changed on 
a Thursday.  Thank you. 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  

 

 Com 

 

 

 

passion  Thankfulness 

 

Stars of the week:    

Class 1  Ivy                        Class 2    Sophie/Phoebe R 

Class 3 Poppy/Freddie M     Class 4    Imogen/Henry T 

 

Class 3      Class 4 

FOWS Festive Events: 

Friday 6th December – Christmas Fayre after school in the 

school hall. 

Tuesday 17th December – Christmas non-uniform day and 

Santa Run.   

Friday 20th – Christmas Disco at the Village Hall.   

Refreshments will be served at all the Christmas shows. 


